
Dear comrade, dear friend,

It is our pleasure to invite your party to the Board Meeting of the

Progressive Alliance and the Progressive Alliance Conference in the

Americas on 22 – 23 March 2024 that will take place in Rio de Janeiro,

Brazil in cooperation with our regional party network Alianza

Progresista de las Americas.

At the Board Meeting on 22 March 2024, we will 1) hear and discuss

with our Latin American sister parties their current political situation,

2) deliberate and decide on the direction of our Alliance this year

including the Global Convention and, 3) discuss and decide on urgent

political resolutions. The meeting will start at 15:30 hrs to be followed

by a Fellowship Dinner.

On 23 March 2024, we will continue our dialogue with our Latin

American sister parties and Brazilian political leaders on pressing

issues and our renewed cooperation at the global level. Political

leaders from other continents are also invited. The conference will

start at 9:00 and will be closed at 16:00 hrs.

To the Members of the Board
and Parties and Organizations of the Progressive
Alliance

Berlin, 2 February 2024

Progressive Alliance Board Meeting, 22 March 2023, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil
Progressive Alliance Conference in the Americas, 23 March 2023, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil
For Democracy and Social Justice: Progressive Responses in Times of Crisis



You will find online preliminary documents for this activity:

1. Provisional Program of the Board Meeting and the Progressive

Alliance Conference in the Americas

2. Technical Information

To confirm, we ask you to register on before 1 March 2024 using this

link.

We aspire to have a gender-balanced participation in all Progressive

Alliance activities so we ask you to take this into account when

registering your delegation. The deadline for draft resolutions are on

4 March 2024 to enable translation and circulation to all members of

the Board prior to the meeting. Please submit your resolutions at

contact@progressive-alliance.info.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you in Rio.

In solidarity,

Marie Chris “Machris” Cabreros

Coordinator of the Progressive Alliance
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